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Long-time GCI Library Director Ruth Westphal Resigns
Ruth submitted her resignation at the Library Board Meeting today, citing many accomplishments and expressing
a desire to retire and let a younger person head the Library's day-to-day business. The resignation is not
immediate, but after a new director is found. The Board will advertise to fill the vacancy.
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